
Arabic Teachers’ Council of London and Southern England: New Training Programmes & A Schools’ 

Competition Announcement!   

 

                                               

 Ahlan Wa Sahlan (Welcome) ! 

The Arabic Teachers’ Council of London and southern England (ATC) is excited to announce the launch of 

its new professional development training programme aimed at enhancing the skills and methodologies 

of Arabic language teachers.  

These comprehensive sessions are designed to equip educators with modern techniques in language 

acquisition, teaching strategies, assessment tools and the integration of technology in classrooms.  

The initiative comes as part of the Qatar Foundation International (QFI) fund to the ATC’s commitment 

in fostering excellence in Arabic teaching and keeping educators updated with the latest pedagogical 

trends. 

The training sessions contain a range of topics focused on teaching Arabic as a foreign language, with 

specialised content designed for primary, secondary, and A-Level teachers. Additionally, there are 

targeted sessions for heritage learners, as well as those aimed at enhancing general language skills. You 

can view detailed session information and register through the link. 

Alongside these training opportunities, the ATC is also pleased to announce the exciting ‘Arabic Reading 

Competition for Schools 2024-2025’. If you are interested to take part, please make sure to ‘Join Us’ for 

free. We will e-mail members with the details soon.  

For any enquiries, please contact us.  

Luma Hameed (Leader of the ATC in London and Southern England) 

 

  

                    


